
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

to: Department of Energy via email: expartecommunications@hq.doe.gov 
from: Jennifer Cleary 
date: April 9, 2020 
subject: Ex parte Communication; Docket No. EERE-2018-BT-STD-0005 
 
This memo memorializes the meeting between the Association of Home Appliance 
Manufacturers (AHAM) and the Department of Energy on April 9, 2020 for inclusion in the 
public docket.  In summary we discussed AHAM’s objection to DOE’s proposal to create a new 
product class for dishwashers with normal cycles under one hour.  See Energy Conservation 
Standards for Dishwashers, Grant of Petition for Rulemaking, Proposed Rule, Docket No. 
EERE-2018-BT-STD-0005; RIN 1904-AE35; 84 Fed. Reg. 33869 (July 16, 2019). 
 
The attendees were as follows:  
 
Lysia Bowling, DOE 
Daniel Cohen, DOE 
Alex Fitzsimmons, DOE 
Daniel Simmons, DOE 
Jennifer Cleary, AHAM 
 


